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HOBOKEN LAYS OFF FIREFIGHTERS

Ten battalion chiefs and captains from the Hoboken, New Jersey Fire Department were laid off last Friday. The affected fire
fighters are likely to be rehired, but will be returned to positions that pay significantly less. The Fire Department layoffs are part of city budget cuts. The
Department might have to close down a recently established company because there aren't enough captains to supervise the company.

 


